

## SUMMER TERM NEWSLETTER

That's a wrap on yet another academic year! Here is a brief look at what we have been up to this term & an overview on the year's fund raising efforts that support further opportunities for our children none of which could be done without the support of the Greenholm community.

Thank you from The PTFA



#### SUMMER FAIR

After some amazing performances by the multi talented children of Greenholm we had some brilliant fun with some Great British classics from hook-a-duck to tombola. We have links to our wonderful external stall holders on our facebook page so please do pop along!

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1036437364510184

We would also like to extend our gratitude to Jamie & the team at Creative Hire for the loan of additional tables for the event. SUMMER RAFFLE

Thank you to everyone who took part in the summer raffle, winners have been drawn by the school council from the entries received. All Winners have been a summer raffle. council from the entries received. All Winners have been notified on Monday 7th July by one of our

team members.

Thank you to each and every business who made a donation. Without you this would not have been possible.



## **QUIZ NIGHT**

The PTFA hosted a fun meeting of minds at our fun family Quiz Night. Attendee's enjoyed Fish & Chips from the wonderful Hawthorn Fish Bar followed by a battle of the brainiacs to find out who had gained the most general knowledge It was a close call but the teachers got the win!

## YEAR 6 LEAVERS BOOKS

Year 6 enjoyed a beautifully curated book by the school of their time at Greenholm arranged and paid for by the PTFA.





#### YEAR 6 GRADUATION HATS

After many years of memories the year 6 Graduation hats have been retired and replaced with fresh new one's worthy of those who will be wearing them.

## YEAR GROUP DONATIONS

Each year group have been gifted £450 to use on resources for the children. The year groups have enjoyed & benefited from a whole host of items from new toys for wet play, bhangra & Victorian workshops, tasty treats and donations towards excursions such as the Safari Park....





## **BIKE SHELTER**

We have voted, agreed and allocated a budget to construct a sheltered Bike & Scooter storage area enabling students to leave their possessions safely in all weathers. This will be constructed as soon as time allows in the next academic year.

## **OUTDOOR CLASSROOM**

We are very excited to now be able to announce our big project donation! Greenholm will be extending with a brand new outdoor classroom. Ground works as you may have noticed have begun. The plan is for each class to benefit from time in the new space at least once a week.



## **OUR NEXT MEETING**

Our next meeting will take place Monday 22nd September at 9.15am.

The location will be confirmed upon sign in at reception.

This will be the annual AGM meeting where all members stand down giving the opportunity or anyone to stand for a committee role. Each role will be voted for by the attendees.



Wishing you a wonderful 6 weeks holiday full of fun! See you in the new term. With Love

The PTFA Team



# REFLECTION

First and foremost we would like to say thank you to everyone who have supported our fund raising efforts over this last school year. Without the support of the school community we would no be able to acheive our goals and provide the additional support that we do. The PTFA



## **BONFIRE NIGHT**

This was another spectacular display of support of which has spread a smile throughout the local community.



Always a big winner in the calendar with the kids!

We also had the additional bonus support of snack donations from the Asda Community Champions, Denise at Minworth & Michaela at the Queslett store.





## CHRISTMAS & SUMMER RAFFLES

Amazing array of prizes donated by local businesses that we are eternally thankful for supporting us. Congratulations to all the winners this year.

**CHRISTMAS GIFTS** 

Christmas gifts have been purchased by the PTFA for many years now, enabling each and every child to receive a small token of Christmas magic.





## ASDA CASHPOT FOR SCHOOLS

Thank you to everyone who helped us raise this amazing figure with Asda cash-pot for schools.



Blue Monday was a brand new event this year and the tasty treats went down a storm, they definitely added some joy to a cold January school run!





## WORLD BOOK DAY COSTUMES

The PTFA successfully applied for and received a donation of world book day costumes form parentkind in association with Rubies costumes.

## 2025/2026 **EXCITING THINGS TO COM**

Lots of plans are being made as ever, with 2 official events confirmed in the diary...



## **BONFIRE NIGHT**

Fireworks and fun as Greenholm do best, I think anyone within the community would agree its always the best display around! Further details will be released in the Autumn Term.

**CIRCUS** 

The Big Top will be setting up at Greenholm in May! More information will be released in the Spring Term with all dates and ticketing details.



With Love The PTFA



# What we have raised in 2024 / 25

Bonfire Night £4172.42

Christmas Disco

Christmas Raffle £873.90 Easter Disco £1226.26

Summer Fair and Raffle £2,520.98

Christmas Disco £930.69 Blue Monday £97.36

How we have invested back to the school

Christmas Gifts

Graduation Caps Bike Shed Date TBC Parentkind Subscription

Circus Deposit

Asda

Cashpot

£1161.85

Year Group Donations Year 6 Leavers Books

Outdoor Classroom Date TBC

Cooking/Camp utensils